
Dear Colleagues and Friends,

It’s a pleasure for me to address you again in our 5th issue. It has been a challenging year 
for us as the Turkish Endodontic Society worked on 2 important events, the 8th Endodontic 
Symposium that took place in Adana HiltonSA on May 10–13, 2018 and the APEC (Asian-
Pacific Endodontic Confederation) that we will be hosting in April, 2019. The official web-
site of APEC will be opened soon and please mark the dates in your agenda as we hope 
to see many Turkish participants during this very significant international event. This will 
be a very good opportunity to show how advanced and successful Turkish Endodontics is 
and we anticipate your support by a high rate of participation. 

The 8th Symposium of the Turkish Endodontic Society was held in Adana in May 2018, 
with a high participation of our colleagues. We specifically wish to extend our thanks and 
gratitude to Professor Oguz Yoldas, the Chair of the Department of Endodontics, Cukuro-
va University and his team for their tremendous hospitality and wonderful organization. 
The rich scientific and social program made this event an unforgettable one for all of us.

In this issue, you will be reading a collection of research and case reports that is the result 
of the hard work of our colleagues. I wish to take this opportunity to extend my heartiest 
thanks to all the contributors and wish to emphasize again that the Turkish Endodontic 
Journal is always awaiting your valuable work.

Have a great summer,
Jale Tanalp
Editor in-Chief
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